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Message from Session
BLOOM WHERE YOU ARE PLANTED



It is June and flowers are in bloom everywhere!   
Halfway through nursing school, my friend and I
decided we would go to Hawaii after graduation
to work in psychiatric nursing. Fast forward—I

got married during school to a soldier and ended
up in North Carolina. She went home to upstate
New York and worked locally. Then, with another

friend, moved to California for a few years
before returning to New York and a career in
orthopedic nursing. She did however meet her

future husband in California. I ended up, after a
few moves, in Oncology for 30 plus years!






One never knows where he or she will end up or
where the journey will take them—only God

knows. Jeremiah 29:11 tells us “For I know the plans
I have for you…(plans to prosper you and not to
harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.”)
Always have plans for the future; but be flexible.

There may be twists and turns. God may have
other ideas and only He knows what you are

capable of and what is best for you. This applies to
each of us as well as our church as we enter a new

era.

Elder Betty Herskovitz



Schedules
Preachers

6/4: Rev. Seth Kajang
6/11: Rev. Seth Kajang

6/18: Frank Zeidler
6/25: Rev. Seth Kajang

Greeters/Ushers
6/4: Robin & Dave Sutton

6/11: Cheryl & Anthony Cinque
6/18: Ron Green & Dave Landgraf

6/25: Janette Hutchinson & Carol Ortlip



Refreshments
6/4: Linda Ballenger

6/11: Christy Jeffries
6/18: Nancy Perritt

6/25: Ann Rosica

Flower Delivery
6/4: Ann Rosica 

6/11: Janette Hutchinson
6/18: Jeanne Martin
6/25: Cynthia Joffe



1 Marge Jeffries 
3 Ron Green 

10 Nancy Perritt 
12 Rosalie Belcher 
14 Robin Sutton 

18 Terri Bell 
20 Phil Duba 
23 Julie Peak 
24 John Lovell 

25 Debbie Mulville 
26 Betty Herskovitz

Marge & Skip Jeffries 6/12         



Piano Concert Highlights! 



Greg and Diana's concert raised over $1400! A
large crowd and a beautiful concert enabled

Covenant's Music Department to add new
music for both the chancel choir and bell

choir. Thank you to all who attended! 






Afternoon at the Phillies Game for Covenant
members, friends, and family! Join the

fellowship team for a fun afternoon at the ball
park as the Phillies take on the Kansas City

Royals on August 6th at 1:35PM. Please sign up on
the bulletin board to express interest ASAP.

Tickets will be $35 or less and money will be due
by June 18th. Please direct any questions to

Mandy Rosica.

Attention Phillies Fans!



Music 
The Choir and Bell Choir are on

summer vacation. Have a great break
and see you in the Fall! 

Throughout June, piano/organ preludes and postludes
will be presented by composers and arrangers such as
J. S. Bach, G. F. Handel, Joel Raney, Lloyd Larson, John
Purifoy, Philip Keveren, Martha Mier, Marilynn Ham,

and Mark Hayes. 



Betty Herskovitz's granddaughters:
Dana Scioli - with a Doctor of Physical Therapy

degree from St. Augustine University for Health
Sciences 

Erin Scioli - Rowan University with a B.S. in Health
and Exercise Science

Congratulations to the Graduates! 

David Landgraf's oldest grandson:
Logan Betten, graduated from Urbana (MD) High

School on May 25, 2023.  He will be attending
Boston College in the fall.



Cynthia Joffe's grandson:
The Joffe Family is proud of their grandson Owen

Raleigh Joffe who is graduating from Tappan Middle
School and will attend Pioneer High School in Ann

Arbor, Michigan.



Lisa Cicchini's son:
Benjamin Johnson graduated from Georgetown

University on May 19th

Debbie Mulville's son
 Stephen Mulville, Jr., graduated from Kutztown
University (May 13, 2023). Bachelor of Science in

Business Management. 



Mary Lou Newborg's granddaughter:
Shelby Tibbetts graduated on Saturday, May 13th

from Harcum College.

Bonnie Cain's son:
Justin Cain graduated from Rowan University

with a bachelor’s degree in Supply Chain &
Logistics.  He is beginning his career with

Universal Health Services in King of Prussia, Pa.
in July as a Purchasing Specialist.






YOUR PARTICIPATION IS NEEDED! 







Members are invited to participate in our services.
Please contact Bonnie Cain or Greg DiBona if you are

interested in reading scripture or leading our worship
services. We are also in need of more volunteers to

operate the camera and soundboard. Please contact the
church office if you are interested. 

Christian Caring Center
Non-perishable food items may be brought the

1st Sunday of the month and placed in the
narthex. Thank you for your continued

generosity.



MONTHLY MEETINGS AND SCHEDULES
Women’s Bible Study - Summer Break

Choir Rehearsal - Summer Break
Bell Rehearsal - Summer Break

Christian Education (Bonnie Cain and Amanda Rosica) - as
needed

Deacons - 2nd Tuesday, 7:00 PM
Fellowship (Amanda Rosica) - 3rd Wednesday, 7:00 PM

Finance and Stewardship (Mike Martin) - 2nd Monday, 7:00 PM
Men’s Breakfast -Tuesdays, 7:00 AM

Membership (Nancy Perritt) - as needed
Mission (Dave Sutton) - as needed

Music and Worship (Leslie Todd) -2nd Wednesday, 1:15 PM
Property Care (Chuck Rosica and Bob Jeffries) - determined

by
chairperson

Session - 4th Thursday, 7:30 PM


